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Areas of Practice 

 

 

• Arbitration and DIFC 

Courts  

 

• Construction and Real 

Estate Disputes 

 

• Agency and Franchising 

Disputes 

 

• Shareholders Disputes 

 

• Insurance Disputes 

 
 
 
Education  
 

 
• Middlesex University 

Dubai - LAW LLB (2019 -
2022) 

• ENG international 
commercial law 

• UK Company law 
• Global trade law  
• 2:2 Lower Second Class 

Honors  
 
 
 
 

 
Summary Profile 
 
Sara is an Emirati LLB (Hons) graduate with a strong aspiration to practice 
both UAE and Common law within the region. Demonstrating a keen eye for 
detail and a commitment to excellence, Sara is a diligent young professional 
dedicated to honing her skills and qualifying as an advocate in the near future. 
 
Her approach to her work is characterized by attentive listening and a 
steadfast dedication to delivering high-quality outcomes. Sara's drive and 
motivation stem from her pursuit of favorable results within the legal realm, 
driving her to navigate legal matters with precision and efficacy. 
 
Experience 
 
Legal intern (June 2021 – August 2021) M&CO 

During my tenure as a legal intern at M&CO, I embarked on my initial foray into 

the legal profession, assuming diverse responsibilities and tasks to contribute to 

the firm's operations.  

Key highlights of my role include - Preparation of litigation bundles for DIFC and 

Dubai courts, under the guidance of associates and autonomously, involving 

meticulous analysis in collaboration with legal counsel. 

 
Conducting extensive research, compiling findings, and delivering 
presentations to the firm's partners and associates on the standardized bank 
transfer processes in practice. 
 
Drafting correspondence on behalf of associates and partners to clients and 
counterparties, while conducting expedited legal research spanning various 
areas such as Company law, Litigation, M&A, DIFC legislation, and general IP 
rights. 
 
Creation of comprehensive Excel spreadsheets detailing debts with interest 
calculations owed to the firm's clients, tailored for litigation purposes. 
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Languages 
 

• English 

• Arabic 

 

 
 
 
  
 

 
 
Providing support in drafting and maintaining a repository of templates 
including claim forms, witness statements, defense documents, bail 
agreements, power of attorney forms, Memorandum of Understanding (MoU), 
transfer agreements, and articles of association. 
Throughout these endeavors, I exercised precision, attention to detail, and a 
commitment to excellence, contributing to the seamless functioning of the 
firm's legal operations. 
 
 


